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CERTIFIED MAIL

RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Jon Sowerwine
Streamside Inn

43 Streamside Drive
Cody, WY 82414

Re: Administrative Order Closure
Docket No. SDWA-08-2008-0012
PWS ID #WY5601141

Dear Mr. Sowerwine:

This letter is to inform you of the Environmental Protection Agency’s (EPA) decision
to close the Administrative Order, Docket Number SDWA-08-2008-0012, issued to you on
December 28, 2007. Based on the information provided by you, EPA has determined that the
Streamside Inn no longer qualifies as a public water system as of April 22, 2008, due to the low
population served. Should the system regularly serve an average of at least twenty-five
individuals daily at least 60 days out of the year in the future, it is your responsibility to notify
EPA. This letter does not affect your responsibility to monitor the drinking water at Wapiti
Valley Trout Creek Grill/High Country Adventures when it opens for the season this year.

Thank you for your cooperation in resolving this issue. If you have any questions related
to this matter, please call Kathelene Brainich of my staff at (800) 227-8917 X6481.

Sincerely,
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Lisa Kahn, Team Lead

Drinking Water Enforcement Program

Office of Enforcement, Compliance
and Environmental Justice

ce: WY DEQ & DOH (via email)
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